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MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Directors
DENR Regions 3,6,7, MIMAROPA and NCR
FROM : The Assistant Director
SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR PHILIPPINE RAMSAR SITE VIDEOS AND PHOTOS

The Biodiversity Management Bureau is currently producing a consolidated AVP of all
Philippine Ramsar sites which will be presented during the inauguration of the Las Pinas-
Paranaque Wetland Park (LPPWP) Wetland Center on October 8, 2022 at LPPWP. The event
will be graced by Hon. Senator Cynthia Villar, among other VIPs. The AVP will also serve as
part of the Wetland Center exhibit which will be opened to visitors in a bid to promote and
increase the public’s wetland appreciation.

In view of this, we would like to request for videos (preferred) and photos that are currently
in your collection/file of the following Philippine Ramsar sites:

Sasmuan Pampanga Coastal Wetlands (Region 3)

Negros Occidental Coastal Wetlands Conservation Area (Region 6)
Olango Island Wildlife Sanctuary (Region 7)

Puerto Princesa Subterranean River National Park (MIMAROPA)
Tubbataha Reefs Natural Park (MIMAROPA)

Las Pinas-Paranaque Wetland Park (NCR)
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You may send the videos and photos through the following email addresses:

cepa@bmb.gov.ph cc: noeljessie.aquino@bmb.gov.ph and susanjoyce.se@bmb.gov.ph

We would appreciate receiving the requested videos and photos on or before September 27,
2022.

For your consideration.

AME . ORTIZ

'l-ru-u: m. rm.,;.,,
Blomvznsm' MANA

llllIHIHIHIIIIIIHHIIII"HIHIII

MB202204000

UNITED NATIONS DECADE ON

N/
NS, ECOSYSTEM
"N\’ RESTORATION

b




